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Christopher left Winchester College in 1981 to read Engineering at Oxford. Following a 

circuitous route that included five years in the British Army, thirteen years serving national 

and global clients as an insurance broker and more recently, a dozen years running his own 

small manufacturing business, he returned to Winchester in September 2020.  

As an old boy and recent past parent of Winchester College, he knew what to expect (to 

some extent) of the alumni and development office.  

Christopher is no stranger to event planning, having been involved with commercial and 

fund-raising events throughout his adult life. His commercial background brings a 

perspective that looks for value from events and pipeline development, even when that 

cannot be measured by £ signs.   


